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International Day Fashion Show
Walk the Red Carpet in Fashion!

Franconia Elementary will be holding an International Day Program on Thursday, March 16, 2023 at 2pm.  We are looking for students who are willing to walk the red carpet and model their culture-based outfits at the International Day Assembly.  Interested students must have a signed permission form and a completed description on the origin of the outfit and any additional information about the outfit.  Filling out this form confirms that you will be in the Fashion Show.  Please return the form below to Mrs. Yortzidis by February 28th.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
International Day Permission Form
Student’s name_________________________________   
Grade _____________________Classroom teacher________________
Parent/Guardian signature____________________________________________________
The origin (country) of the outfit ________________________________________
When is this outfit most worn (special occasions/everyday wear) ____________________
___________________________________________________________________________

Any additional information about the outfit ______________________________________________________________________________

